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6/2/2023                          
 

Jodi Reynolds-Coffelt 
Environmental Manager 
Waste Management Inc. 
88 Joyce Lane 
Russellville, Arkansas 72802 
 
 
RE: Disposal Fee Plan   Acknowledgement  
 Permit No: 0290-S1-R3 
 AFIN: 72-00144 
 
Dear Jodi Reynolds-Coffelt : 
 
The Division of Environmental Quality, Office of Land Resources (DEQ) has received your 
facility’s Disposal Fee Plan (DFP).  

When any changes occur in your facility’s daily operations that differ from the contents of the 
submitted plan, amendments should be sent to DEQ for review within thirty (30) days of the 
change. The next DFP should be submitted to DEQ by March 31, 2028. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (501) 682-0587. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lori Burke 
Environmental Program Coordinator, Office of Land Resources  
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118 
 
 

 

cc:  Susan Speake, Deputy Associate Director, OLR 
       Carolyn Pollard, Programs Manager, OLR  
        
 


